Subject: Re: Nice Work, Wayne!
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 20 Feb 2006 14:45:18 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thanks, Fred. I'm excited, looking forward to seeing you and the rest of the folks there.There are
still several more photos to add to the GPAF website, and | need to list the schedule of events.
Dr. Earl Geddes will give a talk in the conference room at 3:00pm Saturday, I'll give one at
1:00pm. More is yet to be announced so monitor the website periodically for more information.
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